RECEIVED

MAY 29 2020
To whom it may concern, HENRY-STARK SP. ED. DIST.
I, Andrea M. Clark, will not be returning for the 2020-2021 school year as the school social
worker at Southwest Elementary School in the Geneseo School District through Henry-Stark

Special Education School District.

| have accepted a job in the Sherrard School District through Black Hawk Area Special Education
District, and will be starting there in the Fall of the 2020-2021 school year.

I have enjoyed my time at Southwest Elementary, and have grown a lot in the past year through
the guidance of Henry-Stark and the Geneseo District employees.

| will still be at the same address, 3709 16" Ave. Moline IL, 61265. Please let me know if there is
anything else you need from me, besides returning my computer, key card and iPad to the

Geneseo district office.

Again, | have truly enjoyed my time as a Henry-Stark Employee, and wish nothing but the best
to all of you for the future.

Sincerely,

Andrea M. Clark



